
Dated: 14.03.2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

With a great pleasure I inform you that our Library Software has been 

upgraded to a new Library Management System-KORA. Koha software 

is an open source software based on cloud technology which means that 

the library can be accessed online using a Computer or a mobile from 

anywhere. The Library Committee is organizing a Webinar on Koha, to 

explain to you about its features. The webinar is scheduled for 

16.03.2022 at 11 :30 AM. 

The link for the webinar will be sent to you through e-mail. 

You are requested to join the webinar to take full advantage of this highly 

advanced and user-friendly software. 

Thank you. 

(Sh. Amit Kumar) 

Convenor, Library Committee 
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(Prof. R. K. Gupta) 

Principal 


